
 

 

 

 

January 2019 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s) 

 

We would like to invite you to attend a presentation on apprenticeships. The session will be delivered at 

4.30pm – 5.30pm on Monday 11th March in the Library at Merchant Taylors’ Boys’ School. 

 

Apprenticeships are among the oldest qualifications in the world – but they have been getting a 21st-century 

makeover.  Instead of mostly being targeted at young people learning a trade, apprenticeships are being 

seen by some, as the best way of training people of all ages to learn skills across a huge range of 

professions. 

 

Perhaps the most significant change is the increasing number of degree apprenticeships available, which 

enable students to earn money while in higher education. 

 

The presentation will focus on what the new apprenticeships are, details of the different levels available, how 

they compare to university and where you can find out more. 

 

        If you wish to attend please complete the attached reply slip and return by Wednesday 6th March. 

 

        Yours sincerely 

 
        Mrs V Mee 

        Head of Careers 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

 

 

REPLY SLIP  (Return to Mrs Mee) 

 

Apprenticeship Presentation, Monday 11th March, 4.30 – 5.30pm  

Library at Merchant Taylors’ Boys’ School 

 

Name ……………………………………Form …………………….. 

 

Parent / Guardian Signature ………………………………… Date …………….. 

 

 

Alternatively email v.mee@merchanttaylors.com to confirm your attendance  

 

 

mailto:v.mee@merchanttaylors.com

